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ABC Countdown
Has Begun

Ms. Danuszar and Ms. McPherson have started
their countdowns to the end of the year. While their
grade levels may be going in different directions,
they will both enter summer with some great
memories. We’re getting
ready to either say aloha

to summer (1st grade) or
zoom into summer (4th
grade). Here are some of
the fun highlights of the
countdown so far.

The first Mead School carnival was an amazing
event!! There was a petting zoo, magician, and all
sorts of games and activities. Look at all the fun that
students, staff, and parents had that evening!! A
special thank you to Ms. Cosciello and Ms. Rodriguez
for helping to organize this wonderful event!!



The Little Mermaid Jr. was performed at the high
school with students from Prendergast and Mead
School. It was like seeing a show on Broadway!! The
students did such an awesome job and their hard
work really paid off. Thank you to all the students,

staff, and
parents for
making this
such a
great
success!!

Mrs. Groell and her students along with some help
from the rest of the school, completed their project:
27 Ways to Make the World Awesome!  Each class
came up with AMAZING ideas, colored a poster, and
created a video. Here is the link to all the hard work
they did.

https://youtu.be/25p2s04YH-E

Field Day Reminders:

Grades K, 1, and 2: June 8
Grades Pre-K, 3, 4, and 5: June 9
Rain Date: June 10

Field day will be at the Ansonia Nature Center. Please
make sure students:

- have sunscreen on before coming to school
- wear sneakers
- bring a water bottle

Mr. Howes will send out a reminder as the day gets
closer. Please note that lunch will be provided by the
Mead School PTO.

Winners Circle:
April:

LEXIA: K-2 - Mrs. Muller’s class
3-5 - Mrs. Cook’s class

IXL: K-2 - Mrs. Muller’s class
3-5 - Ms. McPherson’s class

Attendance: Matthew Clark, Jaxon Sosa, and
Nathaniel Amaning won best attendance as well.
Mrs. Houston’s class won best attendance! Stay
tuned for the reward.

SBA:
Class Attendance: Mrs. McPherson’s class

had the best attendance during SBA testing.
Scrap Paper: Mrs. Cook’s, Mrs. Spillane’s, and

Ms. Alsdorf’s classes all had the best score on the
rubric.

Here’s Mrs. McMahon’s class after sundae-ing her.

https://youtu.be/25p2s04YH-E


Highlights from Life Skills
Mrs. Hydar’s Life Skills class visited the Beardsley
Zoo and did a scavenger hunt to
help learn about all the animals!
They used this
information to
help develop
their habitat
project. Look at
how much they
learned!!

PTO Corner

NEXT PTO MEETING: June 1 at 6 p.m.

We have some great restaurant nights and
fundraisers coming up! May 31st is a restaurant night
at Copper City. It’s right after the long weekend ( just
in case you don’t want to cook).

Mark your calendars:
June 6 is the last School Store for the school year.
June 25 is a restaurant night at The Hub.
July 28 is a restaurant night at Taco Central.

The Book Fair/Family Night was a great hit! Thank
you to all the volunteers who helped make that night
possible!

There are a lot of great events happening soon! If
you are interested in volunteering, please contact
ptomeadschool@gmail.com.

Want to help fundraise but don’t
have the time? Get the Box Top

app!!  Once you sign up
under Mead School, snap
your receipt each time you
grocery shop and watch the
$$ add up. Use referral
code: TQKE7GJD

Want to join the PTO? Have questions? Ideas?
Contact PTO @ ptomeadschool@gmail.com

Upcoming Events
May 30 - Memorial Day - No School

May 31 - Restaurant Night @ Copper City

June 1 - PTO Meeting 6 p.m.

June 7 - 5th Grade Orientation @ AMS
Pre-K Graduation

June 8 - K-2 Field DayJune 9 - 3-5 & Pre-K
Field Day

June 10 - 5th grade Moving Up Ceremony 6
p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Field Day rain date

June 13 - Fun Day
5th grade Moving Up Ceremony rain

date

June 15 - Last Day of School - Early Release

June 25 - Restaurant Night: The Hub

July 28 - Restaurant Night: Taco Central
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